

## SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION DETACHMENT OF FLORIDA SQUADRON 323, LEHIGH ACRES

Christian Rapp, Adjutant Sons of the American Legion Detachment of Florida November 28, 2022

At the regularly scheduled meeting of Squadron 323 on October 26, 2022, the membership voted to endorse Raymond S. Leventhal for the high office of Detachment of Florida Chaplain for the 2021-2022 service year.

Ray has served in many Squadron and District positions during his tenure as a member of the Sons of the American Legion and has held the position of Detachment Assistant Adjutant. He currently serves as Chaplain for Squadron 323, District 13 and the Detachment of Florida and is the editor of the Detachment of Florida newsletter 'The Source'.

It is with great pleasure that we offer this endorsement.

Bob Martineau, Commander CommanderSQDN323@floridasons.org

Squadron 323

Tom Búrns, Commander tburnsflsons@gmail.com

Post 323